

April 16, 2019

To: Joint Committee on Transportation

From: Paul Bizon, Owner of Bizon Nursery Company

RE: Support for House Bill 2015: Equal Access to Roads Act

Dear Co-Chair Senator Lee Beyer, Co-Chair Representative Caddy McKeown, and Members of the Joint Committee on Transportation:

My name is Paul Bizon and the third-generation nursery that I own is in Hubbard, Oregon. I urge you to support HB 2015.

House Bill 2015 is a much-needed Bill that will facilitate higher safety for all who share the roads, especially in rural Oregon. The ability for my employees to drive legally, after passing a safety and driver's test, is a critical factor in my business' success.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Paul Bizon